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association of university and college employees 

Barbara Butzel aar 
Serials Division 
Library Processing Centre 
CAMPUS MAIL 

Dear Barbara: 

January 22, 1982 

Many thanks for your note concerning your correct address. 

I have enclosed, for your information, the latest series of documents 
we have received as to your work whereabouts. We have changed your address 
card three times latest and are glad that finally it seems to be correct. 

Enc • 

Yours truly, 

Carole Cameron 
Union Organiser 
AUCE Local 1 

#202-6383 Memorial Road. University of British Columbia. Vancouver. B.C. V6T 1 WS 
Telephone: 224-2308 


